

410-996-5500



November 6, 2003

Mr. John Melvin, President Kiwanis Club 401 Cecil Street Chesapeake City, Maryland 21915

Dear Mr. Melvin and Members of the Kiwanis Club:

Thank you very much for your donation of three (3) child safety seats. These seats will allow us to safely transport children when they are in need of our assistance. Your generosity and assistance is greatly appreciated.

The men and women of the Cecil County Sheriff's Office appreciated your assistance to enable us to better serve the citizens of Cecil County and keep our children safe.

Again, thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Barry A. Janney, Sr.

Sheriff

BAJ/kbd